August 12, 1993

Brendajean Bose P.O. Box 49512 Wichita, KS 67201

Dear Brendajean:

It pleases us that you are interested in assisting The Nicodemus Historical Society in our overall efforts for collecting and preserving our most important history. We would like for you to provide your voluntary assistance to help us secure office equipment and supplies, printing services, exterior materials (i.e. paint, etc.) for our new offices, postage, and activities related to funding raising for our various projects.

In exchange for items or services secured we would like to provide ad space in our newsletter. We would also like to have bio and business synopses from you so that we might write an article or note about you and your efforts to assist us.

We appreciate any assistance that you can provide us, we only ask that you ok any correspondences with us before you send them out, and then provide us with a copy for our files.

Sincerely,

Angela Bates, President